
 

Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board Agenda 1 July 2003 

14. GOOD NEIGHBOUR AWARDS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Sheryl Killick, DDI 941-5410 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise Community Boards of the Good Neighbour Awards that the 

Shirley/Papanui Board presents. 
 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 The Neighbourhood Week Committee have requested that all Community Boards be informed of the 

Good Neighbour Awards currently awarded by the Shirley/Papanui Community Board.   
 
 Nominations are called from residents to nominate their good neighbour.  At the beginning of each 

monthly board meeting, the award is presented to the recipient.  The recipient receives a certificate 
and a $20 voucher from Northlands Shopping Centre. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: 1. That the information be received. 
 
  2. That it be left to each board’s discretion whether or not to introduce 

these awards. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  I support the concept of acknowledging good neighbourliness.  However, 

deciding to establish a Community Board award should be considered 
alongside our existing Board and Civic awards. 


